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CITY OF WINCHESTER DRAFT WASTEWATER FACILITY PLAN 

PUBLIC MEETING 

 

The City of Winchester, Idaho will hold a public meeting May 6, 2021 at Winchester Senior 

Center, 413 Nezperce St., Winchester, ID 83555 at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of the public meeting 

is to present recommendations for improvements to the City’s wastewater collection and 

treatment systems from the draft Facility Plan. The meeting will present the regulatory 

requirements, system deficiencies, and proposed improvement alternatives. Information will 

also be presented regarding the environmental impacts associated with each alternative, 

funding options, and potential financial impact to City rate-payers. A copy of the draft Facility 

Plan will be available for public review starting May 7 at Winchester City Hall, 501 Nezperce St., 

Winchester, ID 83555 during normal business hours. Verbal and written comments on the 

Facility Plan will be accepted at the public meeting. Written comments on the draft Facility Plan 

will also be accepted by the City from May 7, 2021 through May 21, 2021. Please send your 

written comments to LeAnn Trautman, City Clerk, at 501 Nezperce St., Winchester, ID 83555. 

The City will evaluate and address all received comments and determine which improvement 

alternative to implement. The final selection will be made and documented no earlier than the 

City Council Meeting on June 3, 2021.  The City may elect to select an alternative at a later date.  

An environmental evaluation, as required by the City’s funding source(s), will subsequently be 

performed based on the selected alternative. 

 

Prepared by, 

LeAnn Trautman 

City Clerk 

April 26, 2021 

 


